

Mon, Oct 11, 2010 at 5:17 AM

Cooper, Caroline < caroline.cooper@gg.gov.au>
To: info@srilankadirectory.com.au



H.E Governor General of Australia, Ms Quentin Bryee AC CVO

## Dear Ravindra Sri Panditharathne

Thank you for your email to the Governor-General letting Her Excellency know about the Sri Lanka Directory. Ms Bryce has asked me to pass on her congratulations to you, and to all those who have worked to bring this to completion.

I am afraid that the Governor-General is not able to receive the Directory, but we suggest that you might like to present it to the Minister for Immigration and Citizenship, the Honourable Chris Bowen MP.

Her Excellency wishes you well in your endeavours, and again congratulations on producing this comprehensive Directory.

With kind regards.

## Caroline Cooper MVO

Office of the Governor-General
Government House, Canberra
Email: caroline.cooper@gg.gov.au

Telephone: 6283 3525

Facsimile: 6281 3197